don’t like people around there, which it has made it harder for the family to be there all the
time to support him because of how and what he is living in with what the neighbours and
Enfield Council has been doing.

Therefore | am asking for some help for a letter to be written from the mental health team
saying a 2 bedroom would be more suitable as Simon could have someone with him and still
be able to have his own space, as there would be a spare room for the family to stay in.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell




